
North Queensland Equestrian Group. 

JUMP JUDGES SEMINAR 
NQEG have organised a Jump Judges Seminar with the kind assistance of Graeme Watts and Eques-
trian Queensland. 
Graeme will present the seminar at the Black River Pony Club Grounds,  Bruce Highway Black 
River on Saturday 18th and Sunday 19th June 2016. 
Saturday will commence at 10 am and conclude around 5pm. Sunday will run in conjunction with 
NQEGS club competition featuring Dressage and Showjumping.  
The seminar will commence at 8.30 Sunday and conclude around 3.00 pm. 
 
Everyone is invited to come along and learn from one of Australia's most experienced  FEI Level 
International Show jump Judges and Course Designers.  
 
The course will count as an Official Jumping Judging Clinic for existing EA listed Show Jump 
Judges and  for EA current financial member candidates that pass the open book theory exam, the 
chance to become a Level 1 Jump judge  as listed in Article 259.3 of the Current Equestrian Austral-
ia National Jumping Rules. 
 
Costs will be $20.00 for the two days with lunch provided as well as morning and afternoon tea. 
This will be collected at the start of the clinic. 
The Clinic has been generously supported through a Grant from Equestrian Queensland. 
 
Those attending the clinic will need to have a current copy ( January 2016) of the Equestrian Aus-
tralia national Jumping Rules, which can be downloaded and printed from the EA and EQ websites. 
Please book early for catering purposes. 

Please contact  
Trevor Hyatt 
2016 President NQEG 
Ph 0418 778 094 
Email keyman@beyond.net.au 


